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Phone:  (909) 383-4416 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:      

 

RAMP CLOSURES ON NORTHBOUND INTERSTATE 15 
 

SAN BERNARDINO – The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) Maintenance crews 
will be closing the Winchester Rd. on-ramp on northbound Interstate 15 (I-15) for electrical repairs in 
Temecula.  The work will take place Saturday, June 8 from 5 a.m. to 11 a.m. Additionally, 
maintenance crews will be closing the #2 lane on the Murrieta Hot Springs Rd. on-ramp on 
northbound I-15 in Murrieta for electrical repairs. The work will take place Saturday, June 8 from 11 
a.m. to 2 p.m. Please remember to reduce your speed in the work zone.  
 

 
 

Know before you go! To stay on top of roadwork in the Inland Empire go to www.caltrans8.info 
and sign up for commuter alerts.  View traffic conditions at http://quickmap.dot.ca.gov. 
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